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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Pros and Cons of the Proposed LRT

From: Gaspare Bonomo

Sent: November-24-16 10:37 AM

To: Office of the Mayor

Subject: Re: Pros and Cons of the Proposed LRT

Hi Laura,

| want to thank you and the staff at City Hall for taking the time to respond to my email.

It was a pleasant surprise. | will be reviewing the response and am sure to have a question or two.
Thanks aga>in.

Gaspare

From: Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>

Sent: November 23, 2016 10:06 AM

To: 'Gaspare Bonomo'

Cc: Johnson, Aidan; Farr, Jason; Green, Matthew; Merulla, Sam; Collins, Chad; Jackson, Tom; Skelly, Donna; Whitehead,
Terry; Conley, Doug; Pearson, Maria; Johnson, Brenda; Ferguson, Lloyd; VanderBeek, Arlene; Pasuta, Robert; Partridge,
Judi

Subject: RE: Pros and Cons of the Proposed LRT

Hi Gaspare,
Please see attached the answers to the questions you have posed, and responses to your comments. Thank you for your
patience as staff gave your email the utmost in attention to respond in detail to you.

Please let us know if you have any further questions.

Regards,
Laura

Laura Farr | Administrative Assistant to Mayor Fred Eisenberger
City of Hamilton | Hamilton City Hall

71 Main Street West, 2nd Floor, Hamilton, ON L8P 4Y5

Phone: 905-546-4064 | Fax: 905-546-2340

From: Gaspare Bonomo

Sent: Monday, October 24, 2016 12:24 AM

To: Office of the Mayor; Johnson, Aidan; Farr, Jason; Green, Matthew; Merulla, Sam; Collins, Chad; Jackson, Tom;
Skelly, Donna; Whitehead, Terry; Conley, Doug; Pearson, Maria; Johnson, Brenda; Ferguson, Lloyd; VanderBeek, Arlene;




Pasuta, Robert; Partridge, Judi
Subject: Pros and Cons of the Proposed LRT

As a property owner and property tax payer on several properties throughout the city | am forwarding to you
a word document with 2 pages of questions and comments that exist in my mind about the proposed LRT.

I hope that you find the time to read what | have forwarded to you and find some value in doing so.

[ am a Civil Engineer and have studied Transportation Planning and Construction Engineering
and Management. '

With utmost respect for what you do as a member of city council,
Sincerely,

Gaspare Bonomo, B Eng., M Eng.




